
MEMO        

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

From: Jason Lipe, Parks and Recreation Director 

Date: Monday, September 12, 2022 

Re: Brookside Restroom and Pavilion Roof Replacement 

City staff solicited quotes for the replacement of roofing shingles and decking repairs for the restroom 
and pavilion in Brookside Park. Four quotes were received with Daniel’s Roofing and Construction, 
LLC of Marble Hill, Missouri being the low bidder at $7,000. Staff recommends the contract be awarded 
to Daniel’s Roofing, LLC. 


